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Holiday 
  Help?

Skip-A-Pay Criteria:
• Loan(s) must have been opened prior to September 1, 2018.
• All accounts must be current and in good standing to qualify.1

• Request must be received no later than Saturday, November 10th.
• Skip-a-Pay fee’s must be available in designated account.2

Now is the time to skip your  
December loan payment(s)!

Apply Online: www.unitedccu .com/skipmyloan

The credit union movement is steeped in a rich 
history of collaboration across divides. For nearly 
two centuries, financial cooperatives have 
encouraged people of every race, gender and 
belief to come together and give their all towards 
the betterment of their communities. It’s about 
people helping people. That’s why credit unions 
always offer a platinum lining.

This year, we’re celebrating International Credit Union 
Day’s platinum anniversary, a chance to look back after 
70 years and be thankful for the lives and communities that have been 
improved by the unique principles and actions of our movement.

Stop by any of the United Community branches for cookies and coffee!

International Credit Union Day
Thursday, october 18th

Home Equity Loans and Credit Cards are not eligible for this promotion. 1All accounts must be current and in good standing to qualify. Deposit accounts must not be overdrawn. 
United Community CU reserves the right to restrict or cancel this offer without notice. Skipping your loan payment will extend the term of your loan, and interest will continue to accrue. 
2Application must be received with a valid method of payment by November 10th in order for processing to take place. The Skip-A-Pay fee is $30 to skip one loan payment OR $50 to skip the payment 
on multiple loans. Funds to cover this fee must be available in the designated UCCU account for your skip to be processed. Your regular loan payment schedule will resume the month following the 
approved skipped month.  Online submissions will be accepted through Saturday, November 10, 2018 until 11:59pm. 

Trick-or-Treat  
at any United Community branch  

on Wednesday, October 31st!


